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Better Never Stops

15t April 2022

Dear Parents & Carers,

Welcome to the end of term!

Diary Dates
Friday 1st April: Last day of Term 4

Tuesday 19t April: Start of Term 5 for all pupils

School Dinners
From 1st April, the price of a school dinner will be £2.20; a menu for next term is
aftached.

| hope you have a very Happy Easter!

Yours sincerely,
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Mr Guy Walsh
Headteacher
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